

2/7/2019

F.T.A,O David Cullingford cc Bart Kowiak The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

my ref. 42J6-557007

Dear Sir, whilst I appreciate that we can't stop progress' I do feel we have been subject to more than our fair share of this on behalf of other people!!!

We have seen what was once a truly rural area decimated by this progress and SMBC seem quite happy to allow this to happen.

We don't want this road- full stop.

But accept that in the interests of the great God progress we may have to accept it.

However we don"t see the need for the compound to be so close to our village.

The Airport have made a big fuss in the past about their wish to be a 'good neighbour"- they actually own a great deal of land in the vicinity of this planned 'improvement- which would be away from our village and suitable for the compound .-time to put their money where their mouth is.

I attended a local Parish Meeting last week attended by a Mr Paul Tovey from SMBC highways dept and he stated that the airport would want too much money for allowing the Highways Dept to use their land!!

they have no plans to extend the runways in the foreseeable future.

I do hope you will consider all options to this plan and leave us our tiny bit of "old England intact.".

Yours sincerely.

Mrs Barbara Tocher

